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From: Michael Wilson  
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 1:10 PM 
To: Campbell, Don; LIST - Users - Internet Email Address - Clerks 
Subject: Fwd: Forterra Brick - TEC information related to Forterra's letters of Sep 26 & 
Nov 18, 2016 
 
I think it is very important that during the City's Strategic Planning 
Process that Council look into other issues the Tyandaga Community 
face. 
 
PLEASE ATTACH AS A SUBMISSISSION TO THE CITY'S STRATEGIC PLAN THE 
FOLLOWING SUBMISSION AND ITS ATTACHMENTS. 
 
Respectfully 
Michael S.Wilson 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: TEC Group < > 
Date: Mon, Dec 12, 2016 at 11:45 AM 
Subject: Forterra Brick - TEC information related to Forterra's 
letters of Sep 26 & Nov 18, 2016 
To: TEC Group < 
 
Dear Neighbours, 
 
Attached is a document prepared by TEC members in response to Forterra 
Brick’s letters that were sent to the Westhaven Dr. and Sturbridge Dr. 
residents on September 26, 2016 and November 18, 2016.  Samples of 
Forterra’s letters are also attached. 
 
The Forterra quarry development IS A REAL ISSUE FOR OUR COMMUNITY. It 
is important that we act to ensure that the planned deforestation of 
such a substantial area does not happen.  We encourage all to 
participate in helping us to question and deal with Forterra’s plans 
and to continue to voice your objections and concerns to the leaders 
in our City, Regional and Provincial governments. 
 
Please contact TEC for more information.  As always, any offers of 
assistance are greatly appreciated. 
 
More activities are underway and information is forthcoming. 
 
Sincerely 
Tyandaga Environmental Coalition team 


	From: Michael Wilson
	From: TEC Group < >

